
VEBA DIRECT HMO

Don’t worry, you can keep your provider!*

Easy enrollment process! We have matched your 
Performance HMO Network 1 information with VEBA 
Direct HMO which will go into effect on January 1, 2024*

If you are enrolled with Palomar Hospital or are exploring 
your options, we are here to help you find another option 
available to you.

WE’RE HERE TO HELP! We know how important your relationship with your provider is. If 
you have any questions or would like help understanding your options, please contact the VEBA 
Advocacy Team at 888.276.0250 or www.vebaonline.com/contact.

VEBA Direct 
HMO Medical 

Groups

UCSD & Affiliates

Sharp Rees-Stealy Medical Group 

Sharp Community Medical Group

Rady Children’s Health Network

What does this mean for you?

VEBA Direct HMO is now available on January 1, 2024!

Performance HMO Network 1 is now VEBA Direct HMO

*Important notes:
•	 VEBA members not currently assigned to a VEBA Direct HMO Primary Care Physician (PCP)/Medical Group 

will need to select a new plan for 2024. If not, you will default to a VEBA Direct HMO PCP that most closely 
matches your home zip code.

•	 Palomar Hospital will no longer be available as of January 1, 2024.


